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Good evening and welcome parents, visitors, and administration of Wilcox 

Primary School, George G. Dodge Intermediate School, and Twinsburg High 

School.  I’m Mark Curtis and I appreciate the honor of being your board president. 

As February marks the celebration of Black History month, I hope all of you are 

enjoying the activities that have been planned throughout this month and 

continue to participate in learning and understanding the contributions and 

achievements of African Americans in this country.     

In addition, the Blue Ribbon Schools will be hosting a pancake breakfast that is 

scheduled for March 7th from 9 a.m. – noon at Twinsburg High School.  Once 

again, the Twinsburg Chamber of Commerce will host a business expo during the 

breakfast and this year, the Twinsburg Council PTA will host the Twinsburg 

Community Carnival during the same time.  So come on out, eat and learn more 

about what is happening with the PTA and Chamber.  It will certainly be an event 

to remember. 

The Twinsburg Schools Foundation will also be hosting its first ever fundraising 

event that same evening in partnership with the Cleveland Cavs at Rocket 

Mortgage Fieldhouse.  The event will begin at 3:45 p.m. and will offer a behind 

the scenes look at how the Cavs operate and then you can enjoy the game against 

the Denver Nuggets at 7 p.m.  These two events combined should make for an 

amazing day. 

Finally, I’d like to congratulate those who were recently inducted into the 

Twinsburg Athletic Boosters 2020 Hall of Fame on February 8th.  They are: 

 Aaron Macer, Class of 2011:  Football, Basketball, Track & Field 
 Kourtney Paul, Class of 2014:  Softball, Soccer 
 Braden Susnik, Class of 2014:  Ice Hockey 
 Matt Weller, Class of 2008:  Football 



This recognition is well deserved.  Your name and picture will be forever 
memorialized in the halls of Twinsburg High School for all to see.  Looking out in 
the audience, I’m sure there are future hall of famers in attendance.  Until then, 
we are looking forward to recognizing you as students of the month.  That being 
said, I will now turn the meeting over to our Superintendent, Mrs. Powers, for the 
Superintendent’s report. 


